
Resolution #B-11-10-2836    November 16, 2010  

 

R E S O L U T I O N 

 

 

Designating the Use of the Second Entrance Road to Central High School 

 

 

WHEREAS the School Board, has previously authorized and completed construction of a 

second entrance to the Central High School Campus, and 

 

WHEREAS the School Board acknowledges the Blackman Avenue residents’ concerns 

for maintaining a reasonable level of neighborhood safety, and  

 

WHEREAS it is necessary to provide reasonable access and egress for the occupants of 

the Central High School campus during the school day, and 

 

WHEREAS the District Administration desires to maintain the reliability of school bus 

transportation schedules, and  

 

WHEREAS the School Site Council desires reasonable entrance and egress to and from 

the school property, and 

 

WHEREAS the School Board previously approved Resolution B-9-05-2343 “Designating 

the Use of a New Second Entrance Road to Central High School,” 

 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the School Board hereby designates the use of the 

Blackman Avenue entrance to the Central High School Campus as follows: 

 

Road use will be limited to (approximately) the following hours:  7-10 

am and 2-6 pm on school days; and to emergency use as determined 

appropriate and necessary by the school principal or emergency 

response entities. 

 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that this designated use of the Blackman Avenue 

entrance will continue to be evaluated and may be changed or amended by future School 

Board action. 


